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Leonidas H. Berry, M. D. 
5142 South Ellis Avenue 
Chicago, Illinois 60615 

Dear Doctor Berry: 

Thank you for your recent note and for sending 
the reprint to Dr. Haubrich. 

I have noti.fied our business manager, Mr. 
William T. Maloney, 6 Beacon Street, Boston 
MA 02108, of your new status as Emeritus 
Member of A/S/G/E. I am sorry that you are 
not receiving the journal, and Mr. Maloney will 
remedy that situation. 

Sincerely, 

(Mrs.) Ellen C. Shannon 
Assistant Editor 


